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I fully support SB 210.  It will keep us in better position with the Federal Election 

integrity laws and will make me feel that Oregon will finally get their own election 

integrity back.  We need every Oregonian that is eligible to vote to do so, but so 

many people tend to forget about that ballot lying on their tables.  I remember as a 

child watching my parents go into the big brick building while we waited in the car 

with one of our other parent.  It was almost a social event and I learned the 

importance of casting ballots if I wanted to see changes.  Let's pass this bill and help 

Oregon get on a better path of integrity. 

Thank you, Cheryl Smith 


